
Lilly Insulin packaging  
sizes are changing.

Lilly labeling and safety information is now LARGER.
Patient safety is one of our greatest concerns. To promote safety among patients, Lilly 
is pleased to provide new, easier-to-read Patient Package Inserts (PPI) and Physician 
Inserts (PI). The inserts have increased in size to accommodate the new type size, 
which is bigger and easier for patients to read. As a result, Lilly Insulin product 
packaging will be increasing slightly in size. 

Product formulation and product NDC will not be affected. You can expect to  
see these changes transition into the market place during July 2007 through 
February 2008. Lilly product buyers should dispense and order product as  
normal; they should not return in-date material or inventory.
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Products UPC NDC

Humulin® R 100U/ML 0002821501 0002-8215-01

Humulin® N 100U/ML 0002831501 0002-8315-01

Humulin® 70/30 100U/ML 0002871501 0002-8715-01

Humulin® 50/50 100U/ML 0002951501 0002-9515-01

Humalog® 100U/ML 0002751001 0002-7510-01

Humalog® MIX75/25™ 100ML 0002751101 0002-7511-01

Humalog® MIX50/50™ 100U/ML 0002751201 0002-7512-01

If you have questions or issues, 

please call the Lilly Answers 

Center at 1-888-LillyRX or your  

Lilly Account Executive.


